
OKLAHOMA REAL ESTATE COMMISSION 

(“Property”). 

WIRE FRAUD ADVISORY

ACCORDINGLY, BUYERS AND SELLERS ARE ADVISED: 

1. Obtain the phone number of the Escrow Officer at the beginning of the transaction. 

2. DO NOT EVER WIRE FUNDS PRIOR TO CALLING YOUR ESCROW OFFICER TO CONFIRM WIRE
INSTRUCTIONS. ONLY USE A PHONE NUMBER GIVEN TO YOU PREVIOUSLY. Do not use any different
phone number included in the emailed wire transfer instructions. 

3. Orally confirm the wire transfer instruction is legitimate and confirm the bank routing number,
account numbers and other codes before taking steps to transfer the funds. 

4. Avoid sending personal information in emails or texts. Provide such information in person or over
the telephone directly to the Escrow Officer. 

5. Take steps to secure the system you are using with your email account. These steps include creating
strong passwords, using secure WiFi, and not using free services.

By signing below, the undersigned acknowledge that each has read, understands, and has received a 
copy of this Wire Fraud Advisory. 
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